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Wheels on the bus go driverless 
This morning in Canberra, the Innovation Committee will inquire into the impact that driverless 
vehicles may have on the bus industry and manufacturing standards as part of its driverless vehicles 
inquiry by hearing from the Bus Industry Confederation and Federal Chamber of Automotive 
Industries. 

The Committee wants to understand any changes to public transport usage as a result of driverless 
vehicles. Committee Chair Michelle Landry MP said: “The Committee is interested to hear how 
driverless vehicles could shape Australia’s use of public and private transport. The employment 
consequences are also important, and both the Bus Industry Confederation and Federal Chamber of 
Automotive Industries have contributions to make on that topic”. 
 
The Committee will also consider what data could be generated, stored and shared with the 
operation of driverless vehicles. “Large volumes of data will be collected from automated vehicle 
systems. The Committee will examine the impacts this could have, such as privacy concerns and 
understanding causes of accidents.”   
 
 
Public hearing details: 10.45am – 12.15pm, Wednesday 31 May, Committee Room 1R3, Parliament 
House, Canberra 

 

10.45 – 11.30am: Federal Chamber of Automotive Industries 

11.30am – 12.15pm: Bus Industry Confederation 

12.15pm: Close  

 
The hearing will be broadcast live at aph.gov.au/live 

Media enquiries: 
Ms Michelle Landry MP (Capricornia, Qld), House of Representatives Standing Committee on 
Industry, Innovation Science and Resources, Chair. 
Contact: 0418 908 159 (Sarah Reeves) 
 

For background information:   
House of Representatives Standing Committee on Industry, Innovation, Science and Resources  

http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Industry_Innovation_Science_and_Resources/Driverless_vehicles/Terms_of_Reference
http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Industry_Innovation_Science_and_Resources/Driverless_vehicles/Terms_of_Reference
http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Industry_Innovation_Science_and_Resources/Driverless_vehicles/Terms_of_Reference
http://www.aph.gov.au/Senators_and_Members/Parliamentarian?MPID=249764


 
(02) 6277 4114  
iisr.reps@aph.gov.au  
 

Interested members of the public may wish to track the committee via the website. Click on the blue 
‘Track Committee’ button in the bottom right hand corner and use the forms to login to My 
Parliament or to register for a My Parliament account. 
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